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DE Law and Policy 

Begins October 3, 2022 
MIDAS  #31794 

Click to Register 

H EDU 350 

Begins January 9, 2023 
University of Utah Continuing Ed 

Click to Register 

Issues with DEMS 

Please do not use the DLD Help Line for DEMS related 
questions or issues.  Contact the DEMS Administrators.   

demsadmin@utah.gov  

Generic Parent Permission Form 

Click Here to Download  

Registration is now open  
2023 UDTSEA DRIVER EDUCATION CONFERENCE APRIL 24, 2023 

The Driver Education Conference is scheduled for Monday April 24th at the Davis Conference Center. This is the 
first day of the Utah Highway Safety Summit. The 2023 conference will be in person only.  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

Utah Highway Patrol  
Adopt A High School Program 

The Adopt a High School Program allows focused outreach on teen drivers in local communities.  The goal of the 
program is to reduce teen fatalities through increased seatbelt use and safer driving habits such as reduced speeds, 
removing distractions and not driving impaired.  Troopers will go to the school at least once a month to hold activi-
ties including participation in assemblies, activities, classes and other functions to provide students with traffic safe-
ty information.  These events could be a lunchtime activity with the drunk goggles, mock crashes, simulators, hav-
ing the students sign a pledge to buckle up, and not drive impaired or distracted.  

The Highway Safety Office currently provides the Adopt a High School program with a $1000 award to be presented 
to the school with the highest seat belt usage rate at the end of the school year.  This will be determined by three 
separate seat belt surveys conducted by troopers.  The program will provide two additional $500 awards to reward 
the school with the highest seat belt usage percentage increase and the best overall program. These awards will 
allow for success to be rewarded in the rural areas and throughout the state.   

Additionally, as a reminder you can always have a Utah State Trooper present to your driver education students.  
For more information on the Adopt a High School Program or getting a presenter contact Chris Bishop.    

Sergeant Chris Bishop #295 

Utah Highway Patrol 

Public Information and Education 

Mobile: 385-296-9436 

UHPEducation@utah.gov 

https://usbe.midaseducation.com/site.php?page_id=1210&subpage=1275
https://continue.utah.edu/noncredit/health
mailto:demsadmin@utah.gov
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tRT2ZGiMPnkNbsLGzU-RUfGz4zh9rMPPRz-jqWDnujY/copy
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-zero-fatalities-safety-summit-tickets-391367770537
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-zero-fatalities-safety-summit-tickets-391367770537
mailto:UHPEducation@utah.gov
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 Up to Date Fatality and Serious Injury Crashes in Utah 

Driver Education Scheduling Software 
State contracts have been completed for the following two companies. Make contact 
with them if you are interested in procuring their services for scheduling software.  

DanubeNet – Anatolij Petrov apetrov@danubenet.com 

Drivers Ed Solutions – Maria Herbert mariah@driversedsolutions.com 

UDTSEA BOARD 
The board is designed to represent you, and be a direct resource for current up to date information.  If you have 
questions or would like assistance with your program, reach out to the board member in your area.  

Current Board Members 
President Matt Baumann, Granite  Dave Swenson, Cache  Gary Bennett, Garfield 

Vice President  BJ Roberts, Alpine  Gary Roylance, Provo  Rick Harrison, Tooele 

Sec/Treas. Darla Wenger, Charters  Tim Best, Davis   Matt Williams, Weber 

Andrew Blanchard, Jordan      Jeff Adamson, Washington Greg Thornock, Tintic 

Nathan Chamberlain,  San Juan   Jesse Burrell,  S. Sanpete  Everett Kelepolo, Nebo 

Dave Stewart, SLC     Walt Webster, OLS   Audra Urie, USBE 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N8BGhVRn_LI&feature=emb_rel_end
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TQe9Aujs_sA&feature=emb_rel_end
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZUrof8LMvEk&feature=emb_rel_end
https://youtu.be/0OjQrR_9TA4
https://zerofatalities.com/statistics/

